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The Power to HELP

May 16, 2018

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Debra lowland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

CONFIDENTIAL

Subject: ENH Power - DM 17-051
CEP first Quarter Electric Sales Report 201 8 - Revised

Dear Ms Howland,

Attached is a revised EN}{ Power First Quarter Electric Sales Repot for 201 8. Unitil Sales Revenues
were inaccurately reported. As required, a copy was also sent to the Office of Consumer Advocate.

An electronic copy was also sent to executive.director@puc.nh.gov.
Please let me know ifyou have any questions.

Best Regards,

4écL4cuj
Muriel LeClerc
Regulatory Specialist
207.440.5004
mleclerc@providerpower.com
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